
Frequently Asked Questions for Day Camp 
What is Camp In Touch? 
CampInTouch is your online portal to register for camp, add new sessions, complete online forms, 
upload the Physician’s Exam form (only needed for Overnight Experience), make payments, add/delete 
credit/debit cards and add money to your camper’s Camp Store account. 
 

What hours does Day Camp operate? 
Day Camp is open from 8:00am until 5:30pm, Monday thru Friday. For a small weekly fee, Extended 
Hours may be purchased which change the hours to 7:15am until 6:00pm, Monday thru Friday. We do 
not offer a daily Extended Hours. 
 

What is the Camp Store? 
The Camp Store or more commonly called “Snack Shack” is open for all children once per day. Parents 
fund their child’s account using Camp In Touch (we will also take cash) and campers may purchase a 
variety of snacks, drinks and candy. The store also sells souvenirs such as T-shirts, stickers, water bottles 
etc. The camp store is in addition to lunch and snack.   
 

Does Camp Scully offer swim lessons? 
Yes! It is primarily targeted at non-swimmers or swimmers with limited ability. In order to keep the 
instructional quality high, we have very few spots for this program and sign-up is on a first come-first 
served basis on Monday morning. There is no charge for this program. 
 

What is the Campfire Program? 
Campfire is an incredibly popular activity we do on Monday nights with the overnight campers. Day 
campers may sign-up for this program for a small fee and stay at camp until 9:00pm. We will feed them 
dinner, do an evening activity with them and start campfire at 8:00pm. Much singing, chanting, skit-
performing and general merriment will be had! 
 

Can my child ask to be in the same group with friends?  
Yes. Requests to bunk with friends can be made in the online registration form. Cabin assignments are 
made primarily by school grade grouping and we honor such requests as much as is possible. Please 
understand many people make requests and the experience of ALL children will be taken into 
consideration. If they are not close in grade or age it is very unlikely that they will be grouped together.  
 

What is Overnight Experience? 
Overnight Experience is a chance on select Thursdays during the summer where you can pay a small fee 
and your camper will stay overnight on the Thursday of the week they are registered. Campers should 
bring a sleeping bag, pillow, toothbrush and any medications (they will be administered by our nurse). 
Campers will experience our amazing Candlelight Ceremony to close the week and have the time of their 
life sleeping over with their friends. 
 

I need to pick up my camper early? 
Yes, no problem. We are here, however, sometimes there’s noone in the office when you arrive, they’re 
often busy running the programs for your camper. Head down to the waterfront (we’re always there!) 
and talk to the first adult you see (usually with a group of campers). They will be able to radio for the 
supervisor who will meet you at the office as soon as possible. We do not staff our office full time as we 
put all our focus the activities with the campers. 

 


